
On Tuesday, August 13th, the Frisco Police Department took a report 
concerning an incident involving the welfare of a student from Wester 
Middle School.  Due to the age of the student, little information is able to 
be released.

The investigation into this incident remains ongoing, and we are still 
trying to determine what transpired. Frisco PD was in contact with the 
family last week, and investigators, as well as our School Resource 
Officers, have spoken to them on a number of occasions and obtained a 
statement from the child. As part of the investigation, we hope to 
determine why he chose to leave campus after the bell,  as opposed to 
going to meet his prearranged ride home.  Frisco PD currently has no 
evidence yet to support anything criminal in this matter.
 
Reports like this are taken very seriously, and personnel from multiple 
units have invested a significant amount of time and effort into this 
investigation. If there is anything to suggest there is a danger to our 
community, we will share that publicly.

Anyone with information regarding this incident is requested to contact 
the Frisco Police Department at (972) 292-6010. Tips can also be 
submitted anonymously by texting FRISCOPD and the tip to 847411 
(tip411) or by using the Frisco PD mobile app.
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